
Gonzales Broadcasting Company 

Mr. Norman L. McGuire 
#32 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

1450 Kilocycles 250 Watts Unlimited Time 

425 Saint George Street 
P. O. BOX 158 

Gonzales, Texas 

April 1, 1950 

Dear Mr. McGuire: 

Maeweriag your letter of March 1, 1950, in connection with 

your report of reception of KCTI' ignale; we are pleaei to 

verify your reception of our teat program, 4 -5 A. M., 
February 27th. 

We certainly de appreciate your report and your intert. 

Your very truly, 

aa.aittor Ugiaoer 


